
Public notice 
 

 
 

INVITATION 
 

COMMISSION INTERCULTURELLE 
 
 
Marvin Rotrand, Chair of the Commission, and Commission members invite you to attend 
a public meeting of the commission interculturelle de l’arrondissement de Côte-des-
Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce. 
 
 
The following items will be dealt with during the meeting:  

a) Introduction to the Commission: 
• its mission, role and limitations; 
• its place in the structure of the borough; 
• its members. 

 
b) Residents will have the opportunity to present: 

• proposed topics to be included in the Commission’s work plan; 
• ideas for promoting greater intercultural harmony; 
• comments on intercultural realities. 

 
Individuals wishing to submit briefs on the above subjects may do so at 
the meeting or before Thursday, November 1, at 5160, boulevard 
Décarie, Suite 600, Montréal, Québec H3X 2H9, or by fax (514 868-3538) 
or e-mail (mhbouchard@ville.montreal.qc.ca). 
 
 
Thursday, November 1, 2007 Tuesday, November 6, 2007 
7 p.m. 
Le 6767 
6767, chemin de la Côte-des-Neiges 
(between rue Goyer and avenue Bedford) 
 

7 p.m. 
Manoir Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
5319, avenue Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
(entrance via boulevard Décarie for people 
with reduced mobility) 

  
 
 
 
 
Elaine Doyle 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 


